LAST



STAND



January 18, 2011

Dear Chairman and Members of the Planning Board

I am writing on behalf of the members of Last Stand to express our support for item 8 on the agenda for January 20^{th} meeting.

Since there continues to be a need to transfer transient licenses from areas where their use is inappropriate, we support the deletion of the sunset date for this provision.

In addition, since there are more transient licenses issued than recommended in the comprehensive plan, it is appropriate to devise a means where these licenses may be extinguished.

We urge you to follow staff's recommendation and approve the ordinance for consideration by the commissioners.

Sincerely,

Mark E. Songer

President, Last Stand